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Tuesday 25th July 2017 6-7.30pm 

Yorkshire Grove Community Hall 
20 Gunster Road 
Stoke Newington 
N16 8HF 

 

Clissold and Stoke Newington Joint Ward Forum 
 
Topics for discussion: 
 

Hackney Council wants to make better use of the historic Stoke Newington Town Hall, Library and 
the under-used buildings and space to the rear, to ensure that the buildings have a vibrant and 
sustainable future. 

Your local Councillors are organising a “sharing the vision” meeting. Councillors and Council 
officers will attend the meeting to outline a number of potential new uses and improvements for 
Stoke Newington Town Hall and the surrounding buildings which have been used to create a draft 
Planning and Design Guidance document; copies of the consultation can be found here, at all 
Hackney libraries and on the website at https://www.hackney.gov.uk/spd. 

The Council wants to hear the views of residents on  
these suggested changes of use at a joint Ward Forum. 
 

Stoke Newington Ward Councillors             Clissold Ward Councillors 

Susan.FajanaThomas@Hackney.gov.uk     Sophie.Cameron@Hackney.gov.uk 

Mete.coban@hackney.gov.uk  /           Sade.Etti@Hackney.gov.uk 

Patrick.Moule@Hackney.gov.uk           Ned.Hercock@Hackney.gov.uk 
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